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A two man crew is very crucial. If there is an emergency in most cases 1 person is 

not able to help. There needs to be 2.  These workers work long hours , on call and 

do not receive the sleep they need. They need someone to help keep them occupied 

but most importantly keep theirselves and the community safe. This also allows them 

to learn from each other and help with less mistakes that would happen if there is just 

1 person on the engine. Robots are not the same as people and that would make the 

crew and the community unsafe. 

 

If you want the employees and everyone and everything around to stay safe, keep a 

2 man crew at all times. 


